
 
 
 
 
TO:    Dr. Randy McCoy 
 
FROM: Julie Hinds 
 
DATE:  June 17, 2008 
 
RE:  King Early Childhood Education Center  
  Playground 
       
 
 

   
 
 
For you consideration and approval, I am submitting a proposed layout of 
equipment for the expansion of the playground at King Early Childhood 
Education Center.  They would like to add new playground equipment, a 
shade structure, and poured-in-place safety surfacing under all equipment. 
 
This project will be paid for using Title I funds.  The cost breaks down as 
follows: 
 
 

Equipment: $34,000.00 
 
 

Poured-in-Place Surfacing: $73,150.00 
 
 

Labor/Concrete: $41,000.00 
 
 

Total: $148,150.00 


